School Nutrition Office
January 8, 2023

Dear Amanda Reilly.

I would like to inform you that I will be resigning from the High School Cashier position,
as well as the Concessions Worker position, effective January 26, 2023. Please let me know what
(if any) assistance you'll require from me during the resignation notice period.

Thank you,
Krysti Reilly

krysti.reilly@k12.sd.us
719-330-4434
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